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May 14, 2020 
  
 
ALA Committee on Organization 
Chair, James G. Neal 
  
 
Dear Chairperson Neal and members of ALA’s Committee on Organization: 

We are writing to express concern about the lack of a standing committee to address issues and topics 
of importance involving professional ethics, intellectual freedom, and privacy in the Forward Together 
recommendations. As we understand it, the Forward Together proposal is now being reviewed by the 
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